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            20 April 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Year 6 SATs week 

 

Our Year 6 children will be taking their SATs tests week commencing Monday 14th May 2018. 

Please find below a timetable for the tests: 

 

Date Test 

Monday 14th May GPS (Grammar, Punctuation & Spelling) 

Tuesday 15th May Reading  

Wednesday 16th May Maths Paper 1: Arithmetic 

 

Maths Paper 2: Reasoning 

Thursday 17th May Maths Paper 3: Reasoning 

Friday 18th May SATs Party 

 

While the Year 6 children are taking their tests, the Year 4&5 children in Class 3 will be taught by 
either myself or Mr Myers and will continue with their normal curriculum. 
 
On Friday 18th May, the whole of Class 3 celebrate the end of SATs week with a party. If your child 
could bring a donation of food in on that day, it would be very much appreciated. 
 
Every effort is made to ensure that children are not put under undue stress during SATs but if you 
or your child are at all concerned, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs D Cross 
Deputy Head Teacher 
 
 

Westcroft 
Stanhope 

Bishop Auckland 
Co Durham 
DL13 2NU 

 
Tel: 01388 528218 
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